
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
BY EMAIL 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
 
RE: DALRADIAN CONJOINED INQUIRY 
 
 
We refer to your correspondence dated 19 March 2025 which helpfully clarifies the 
Department’s position. 

The Commission will cancel the mid-inquiry meeting scheduled for the 26 March 2025 and will 
take no further action until the Department has completed the steps that it now deems 
necessary in relation to transboundary consultation. 

 

Yours faithfully 

Programme Officer 
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